
SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE - VINUKONDA 

NOTICE 

Date: 05-06-2022 

World Environment Day - Eco Club and Department of Botany Event 

 

Dear students, 

 

We are thrilled to announce the celebration of World Environment Day on 5th June 2022, 

organized by the Eco Club and Department of Botany. This event aims to raise awareness 

about environmental issues and inspire collective action for a greener and sustainable future. 

 

The program will be held from 11:00 AM to 01:30 PM. We are honored to have Dr. K. 

Srinivasa Rao as the esteemed chief guest, who will grace us with his presence and share 

valuable insights on environmental conservation. 

 

Under the guidance of Mr. D. Rajashekhar, the convener of the event, various engaging 

activities will be conducted to encourage student participation and emphasize the importance 

of environmental responsibility. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that a significant number of 100 students have already 

confirmed their attendance, reflecting the enthusiasm and commitment of our college 

community towards environmental preservation. 

 

Join us in commemorating World Environment Day and let us collectively strive to protect 

and nurture our environment for a sustainable future. 

 

Thank you. 
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